
 

 

Grand Graduation Ceremony of CityU, Dept of Management was 

held on the 7th of May, 2023 

 

The Department of Management Commencement 2023 was held on the 7th of May, 2023. It 

was a remarkable day for the graduates of 2023. A graduation ceremony held in City University 

is an event like no other. Having survived early morning classes, assignments, presentations, 

meetings and online learning, they had all made it through to reach this day. There was a sense 

of excitement in the air as graduates, their families and friends gathered to celebrate this 

remarkable day. The graduates walked in the auditorium and were seated in their seats, ready 

to march on stage and take that coveted degree once the ceremony began. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One of the most exciting moments of the graduation ceremony was the academic procession. 

When the professors and faculty members entered the venue, dressed in their academic robes 

and donning their caps it was a proud moment for everyone in the department. The faculty, 

who are celebrating not just the achievements of the graduates, but also their own contributions 

to the university reminded us of the years of scholarship that have gone into building the CityU 

Dept of management that we rely on today. The academic procession is a symbol of the long 

history and traditions of CityU academia and it serves as a reminder of the importance of 

intellectual curiosity and academic rigor of our department. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

After the academic procession took their seats on the stage and Professor Stan Li, the presiding 

officer, started the ceremony and convened over it, the graduates walked on stage presented by 

Dr. Andrew Chan, and the degrees were handed over to them by MAGBM Program Leader, 

Dr, Chak Fu Lam; MSom Program Leader, Dr. Long Wang and BBA MGT Program Leader, 

Dr. Andy Kwan. It was an exciting and proud moment for the graduates as they collect their 

degrees one by one, with happiness in their eyes and smiles on their faces. Dressed in their 

regal academic robes, each one unique to their degree and program of study, the graduates 

came up on stage proud and firm, collected their degree and thanked their professor as their 

families and friends, cheered them on. This journey wouldn’t have been possible without their 

professors and parents who have been with them through their academic journey and were 

super excited for their bright future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The general office staff oversaw the proceedings and made sure that everything ran smoothly. 

After the degree award ceremony was over, the graduates were congratulated on their 

achievements and reminded of the responsibilities that comes with their degrees. It was a 

moment of reflection, as the graduates looked back on their time at the university and 

contemplated about the opportunities that lie ahead. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The graduation ceremony is a time of celebration, but it's also a reminder of the hard work and 

dedication that goes into earning a degree. It's a testament to the power of education and the 

importance of academic excellence. These are moments that will be remembered for years to 

come, as graduates move on to the next chapter of their lives, proud of what they have achieved 

and excited for what the future holds. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of everyone at CityU Department of Management, congratulations once again to the 

graduating class of 2023 – namely our graduates of BBA in Management, Master of Arts in 

Global Business Management (MAGBM), Master of Science in Organizational Management 

(MSOM) and Ph.D. in Management. You have built a foundation for life and you should be 

super proud of yourselves for all your hard work and dedication.  So, MGT dept, graduates of 

2023 hold on to the memories you've made, cherish the friendships you've formed, and bask in  


